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Keith Tosi <tosi@natickpolice.com> Mon, Nov 13, 2017 at 5:33 PM
To: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

I am aware of the above mentioned letter. I investigated and spoke with all parties involved. It was deemed that Mr. Juppe
was peacefully and lawfully  walking his dog on a leash down Travis Rd. (a public way in the Town of Natick) It was
determined through interviews that the dog owned by Linda Caplin was unrestrained and ran out onto the roadway to
greet the other dog. A dog fight ensued and injuries were sustained by both animals. Ms. Caplin to her own admission
stated to me that her dog was not leashed at the time. I explained to Ms. Caplin that she was actually the violator and
could be subject to fines. However, in light of the injures her dog received I felt it best not to pursue that option and
deemed it an accident.    
We have received no complaints of Mr. Juppe's dog running free or unrestrained attacking other peoples dogs.
(Unprovoked)
With that said it should be noted that Mr. Juppe has reported to us in the past that this happens on occasion  as he
traverses other neighborhoods with his dog. It seems that on occasion unrestrained dogs in peoples yards dart out in the
roadway.   
I explained to both parties that this is why we have leash laws in place, to ensure that all peoples pets are safe and the
public as well.  
All rabies shots were current. 
                                                            Respectfully Submitted, 
Animal Control Officer 
Keith A. Tosi
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Sticky Note
Per the Highway and Sanitation Supervisor, the Town of Natick does not provide trash pickup service to condominium complexes. Condominium complex associations usually retain their own trash service, the cost of which is included in the condo fee.




